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January 13, 2014 

Kathleen Anglo 

Saint Paul Parks & Recreation 

25 West 4th Street, Suite 400 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

Dear Kathleen, 

Thanks to our partners at the City of Saint Paul, the renovation of the Children’s Outdoor 

Play Space at the corner of Fourth and Sibley Streets was completed in 2012 and a “grand 

reopening” was held in September of 2012. 

As part of that celebration, the CapitolRiver Council invited community members to 

suggest a new name for that park.  We received a number of excellent suggestions and 

great input from the downtown community. 

At the November 2012 Board of Directors meeting, the CapitolRiver Council Board voted 

unanimously to recommend the new name of “Depot Tot Lot” to the Department of 

Parks and Recreation for their consideration. 

This well-used pocket park is cherished by the downtown community and will likely 

become increasingly popular as our residential population grows.  We hope that the park 

can soon have a name that reflects its unique downtown location and charm! 

Thank you in advance for your consideration, and please feel free to contact the 

CapitolRiver Council with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Martinez-Sones 

Director 


